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Policy 19 

Maintenance of Equipment and Safety checks 

Temporary Workers will as a matter of course during their assignments come into contact with 

equipment that they may be asked to use, you should NOT use any equipment that you have not been 

fully trained to operate.   

The Temporary Worker should as a matter of routine undertake the following safety checks prior to 

usage: 

1. If you have not been trained in the use of the equipment, you should refrain from doing so 

unless you receive adequate and documented training. 

2. Check the date that the equipment was last serviced, if it is more than 12 months ago, you 

should not use the equipment and you should alert the Service User and the Employment 

Business accordingly. 

3. Check that the equipment is in place and in the instance of slings etc that they are not worn.   

4. If there is an operation manual with the equipment, read this prior to commencing use. 

Risk Assessments 

If you are on assignment in a hospital or Care Home, the care home will have a detailed risk assessment 

that analyses the risk to you as a Temporary Worker.   This should be available upon request. 

If you are a Temporary Worker working in a Service Users own home, the Employment Business will be 

able to provide you with a detailed assessment that will outline the equipment in use, the experience 

necessary to operate such equipment and any other risks that need to be taken into account.   If you do 

not have the experience to operate the equipment, refrain from doing so and immediately contact the 

agency, PCT or primary provider.    

If in doubt please contact the Employment Business immediately for further guidance. 


